

Lewis Brooks, Ed. D.
Superintendent

March 14, 2020

Dear Shelby County Schools Family:

After consultation with the state superintendent and our neighboring school district leaders, it is with an abundance of caution that the decision has been made to close all Shelby County Schools, effective immediately.

As a result, all school-related activities are immediately postponed as well.

Since students and employees will not be reporting to their schools on Monday, e-learning instructional activities will not be required during this time.

Information regarding breakfast and lunch meal services for those students who need it will be communicated during the day on Monday, March 16, 2020.

Shelby County Schools will remain closed until Monday, April 6, 2020. Twelve month employees and school nurses should report to work on Monday, March 16, 2020.

We encourage our families to continue to follow the guidance of public health officials, and continue to monitor the Shelby County Schools website for the most current information regarding school activities and the COVID-19 (coronavirus).

Warmest regards,

The a result, an estimate a continue are infinitely presiperiou as the

Aubrey Miller, President

**Board Members** 

David Bobo, Vice President

Jimmy Bice

Jane Hampton

Peg Hill

410 East College Street Post Office Box 910 Columbiana, AL 35051

(205) 682-7000 Phone (205) 682-7005 Fax

www.shelbyed.k12.al.us

Lewis Brooks Ed. D. Superintendent

Shelby County Schools